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Dear SCPP Member,

My name is Virginia Sarver and I retired from Olympia High school in 2001 after 28
years as a school counselor.  Since retirement I have received only three cost of
living adjustments while my expenses have risen substantially due to inflation.  I
appreciate what the legislature has done in the past few years to give those of us in
Plan 1 a COLA, but it is not enough to stay ahead of the rising cost of living,
especially now.  Please do all you can to get the Legislature on board in 2023 to help
us keep from struggling to maintain our living standard.

Sincerely,

Virginia Sarver

2645 Chambers Lake Lane SE
Lacey, WA 98503
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